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~ excellence and social responsibility in a safe and caring school ~ 

 

 

                                                                                                                                     5.9.19 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Kindergarten students at Merrylands Public School have the opportunity to participate in a free 

hearing screening on Friday 13 September. The students will have a basic hearing assessment as 

well as a test of middle ear function in both ears. More information is available on the attached 

page. 

 

Please complete and sign the attached permission slip and tick both the boxes and return to your 

child’s class teacher by Wednesday 11 September. There is no cost for this assessment. 

 

 

 

     Allyson Momsen                                                                         Bronwyn York 

Rel. Assistant Principal                                                                        Principal 

      Early Stage One 
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